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Senator Hesselbein and Representative Joers to Hold Joint Listening Session on State Budget 
Wisconsin Minority Leader Joins with Assembly Colleague for Sessions in Middleton, Mazomanie  

and Waunakee 
 
 
State Senator Dianne Hesselbein (D-Middleton) and State Representative Alex Joers (D-Middleton) will 
host three listening sessions on the State Budget on Saturday, May 3: In Middleton from 10:30 a.m. - 
11:30 a.m. at the Middleton Public Library, 7425 Hubbard Avenue; in Mazomanie from 12:00 noon – 
1:00 p.m. at the Mazomanie Community Building, 9 Brodhead Street; and in Waunakee from 1:30 p.m. – 
2:30 p.m. at the Waunakee Village Center, 333 S. Madison Street. 
 
“Budgets are about values and priorities,” Senator Hesselbein said. “Governor Evers’ proposal supports 
our public schools, lowers costs for Wisconsin families, ensures access to affordable child care, invests in 
our farmers, protects our environment, and improves our roads. With the chaos at the Federal level, it is 
more important than ever to hear from the people I serve about what is most important to them and 
the concerns they have.” 
 
“This is a critical time in Wisconsin as we determine what we will fund and how we will fund it over the 
next two years,” said Representative Joers. “These listening sessions are an essential opportunity for us 
as legislators to share information and to get a first-hand understanding of what our constituents care 
most about.” 
 
The Listening sessions are free and open to the public and no RSVP is required.  Residents may also 
share their thoughts with Senator Hesselbein at sen.hesselbein@legis.wisconsin.gov and with 
Representative Joers at rep.joers@legis.wisconsin.gov. 
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